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Ordnance Survey Maps
The transcription of the 1840s Ordnance Survey 1:10,560 mapping for Lancashire was completed some months ago.  A phase of checking and editing is underway and only 33 of the 116 sheets still need processing. It is hoped that these data will be made available as a layer on the County Council's MARIO web page, where they will also be of use to those trying to find places and sites – particularly those which were later built over and lost during the development of our industrial towns.

Tithe Schedules on LANCAT 
Leyland Hundred is now complete and on LANCAT. Amounderness is progressing rapidly as are Lonsdale and Blackburn Hundreds. Salford and West Derby Hundreds will follow - more speedily if people volunteer to transcribe them. (Don’t forget that this work can be done from photographs.) Ask Jennifer Holt if you want to know more.

Society for Name Studies in Britain & Ireland

The Society’s latest newsletter is now available on line:

http://www.snsbi.org.uk/newsletter.html 




2014 AGM - provisional dates
Either 7th or 14th October are the most likely options. We have had some excellent AGM speakers but Maggie Scott’s generated noticeably more discussion as she was looking at contemporary examples of name changes - which intrigued us for it drew on each person’s individual knowledge. We are now trying to book an equally stimulating speaker for 2014.

Committee Members

Although the volunteers do the bulk of the LPNS tasks, we do need enough Committee Members to make the whole thing work. There are generally four meetings per year, in addition to the AGM. These are held at Lancashire Archives but could be held elsewhere if new members joined who found Preston difficult to get to. We are in need of a Treasurer - at the moment Jennifer Holt is doing the tiny amount of work but wants to pass it onto another volunteer. Bruce Jackson heads northwards later this year so we must have a new Chair. Due to the unusual structure of the LPNS, these jobs do not involve the amount of work which can be found in more ‘normal’ organisations.
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